
Sunday, April 28 

9:15 am Sunday School 

11:30 am Presbyterian Women Birthday 

Tea 

6:00 pm Youth Group 

6:30 pm Book Group 

Monday, April 29 

6:30 pm ESL 

Wednesday, May 1 

4:45 pm AMP 

6:00 pm Wednesday Night Supper 

6:30 pm Committee Meetings 

7:00 pm Chancel Choir 

Thursday, May 2 

6:30 pm ESL 

7:00 pm Bluegrass Rehearsal 

Sunday, May 5 

9:15 am Sunday School 

10:30 am Worship—Bluegrass Sunday 

6:00 pm Youth Music 

6:45 pm Youth Group 

 Opportunities for Ministry   

  MATTHEWS  

  PRESBYTERIAN      

CHURCH 

 

                   April 28, 2019 

               Presbyterian Women's                                  

               Birthday Tea 

          Today in the Fellowship Hall  

               at 11:00 

            Save the date  

for Bluegrass Sunday, May 5, when 
Good Shepherd and MorningStar 

Presbyterian Churches join us! 

10:30am – Bluegrass Worship with 
Communion 

11:45am – Potluck: Bring a large side dish, your lawn 
chair, and invite a friend! 

*Desserts will be provided by the other churches. 

See you there! 

 

 

 

Mary Neil Alexander Scholarship 

The Mary Neil Scholarship applications are now 
available in the church office. All applications must be 
returned to the church office in an envelope by June 2. 

Graduating high school seniors pursuing a college 
education, college students pursuing an undergraduate 

degree, and college students or graduates pursuing a 
graduate degree are invited to apply.   

Officers for Next Sunday, May  5                Lead: Steffani Hardesty  Alternate:  Stacy Caldwell 



 

Next Week,  

May 5, in Sunday 

School 

Genesis—John 

Explorers— Mothers in the Bible 

Living and Learning -  Book of Luke 

High School - Luke  

Middle School - Luke  

Children - Preschool— The Great 

Commission— Games & Puzzles 

 
 

Wednesday, May 1 

Rock Store BBQ 

Cole Slaw 

Mac n Cheese 

Baked Beans 

Please call or email Leisa to reserve your spot  

leisa@matthewspresbyterian.org 

matthewspresbyterian.org                                                                  704-847-4094 

               End of School                 
        Events !! 

 

High School Senior Sendoff - Please grab a 
bag of index cards in the friendship court and 
write a scripture for each of our 7 
graduates.  These index cards will be put in Bibles 
that we will present to our seniors on Senior 
Recognition Sunday, June 9th.  Be sure to sign 
your name and write a message as well. Return the 
cards back to the basket by June 2nd.  

EMPY’s are Coming! -  We plan to celebrate our 
Extraordinary MPC Youth on Sunday, May 19th at 
6:00 pm.  We will have heavy appetizers and 
desserts, entertainment, photo booth, senior 
roasts, and lots of fun!  Rising 6th graders and 
their families are encouraged to attend!  The 
congregation is invited to help us celebrate our 
amazing youth, but please RSVP to 
leisa@matthewspresbyterian.org  if you plan to join 
us.  Youth families do not need to RSVP unless you 
have extra guests coming.  

Graduation Recognition Sunday—Do you 
have a family member graduating from college this 
spring or who recently graduated in December?  If 
so, we want to recognize them Sunday, June 
29th.  Please send name, college, and degree 
earned to Leisa@matthewspresbyterian.org by June 
2nd.   

 

May 5 

6:00 pm— Music 

6:45 pm—Planning and Game Night 

*Seniors go out with advisors* 

          Circle One 

     Will Meet May 6 

         At 2:00 pm 

 

                    Book Group! 

                          The Glass Castle 

Discussion tonight at 6:30 in room 
206. 

 

July 29-August 2 

9am-noon 

*VBS for 3 year olds – entering 6th grade 

*Middle School Bible School for entering 7th-
8th grade 

*Church members: $5 per child with a $10 
cap per family 

Fill out form to register.  They are located on 
the sign up table or on the website.  

Entering High School  - Adult Volunteers are 
needed for VBS.  If you are interested, con-
tact Leisa in the church office. 
Leisa@matthewspresbyterian.org 
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